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May 15, 2015       

 

 

TO:  Jackie Cantrell, Utility Design Engineer 

 

FROM: Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator  

 

SUBJECT: 2011-038A  

TZO Osborne Water Reclamation Facility (WRF) Package 2 

 

The M/WBE Program Plan requires a Prime contractor to make Good Faith Efforts to provide 

M/WBE firms an equal opportunity to perform on a contract including change orders.  However, 

under certain circumstances, a waiver of the Good Faith Efforts requirements may be granted.   

 

To remain in compliance with the erosion control Plan required by the State, the contractor had to     

take immediate action and was unable to comply with the City’s Good Faith Efforts 

requirements.  For this reason a waiver was granted for the first two phases, the contractor however, 

will be required to make Good Faith Efforts to solicit and use M/WBE to complete the remaining 

phases of the erosion control Plan. 
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